
An invitation 
to current, past and prospective students & friends – our Christmas 
Party will be held Thursday 20th December, 6.30pm – 8.30pm, 
at the usual venue, 181 Blues Point Road, North Sydney.   
Please come and join us to celebrate with some festive dancing, a 
look at the dances we’ve been learning this year, and to catch up 
with old friends. 
As is the custom, we welcome contributions for the table (simple 
finger food, non-alcoholic drinks – we’ll provide cups, plates &c). 
Hope to see you there. 
Best wishes for a lovely Christmas – New Year and holiday season, 
      Fiona & John  

RSVP  9416 5765  |  0400 104 969   
enquiries@earlydanceconsort.com.au   
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